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Dear team

The Andover Rd closure represents an illogical decision . If closed through traffic and HGVs will pass through
a residential area. Residents here do not expect to live on a major traffic route which will increase pollution in
their homes from noise and downgraded air quality. Besides this is a detour and will mean greater fuel
consumption for all users . This amounts to an action against all ‘Green ° policies. The closure in a word is
ridiculous!

Please make sure these comments are adddd to the list of objection to close the Andover Rd

Julian Carlick
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